
ADVERTISE AS PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Public Hearing 
November 30, 2023 

Abita Springs Town Hall 
 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Town of Abita Springs Planning 

and Zoning Commission at 6:00 pm on Thursday, November 30, 2023, at Town Hall, 22161 Level 

St., Abita Springs for the purpose of receiving public comments regarding the proposed 

commercial use, a window and door sales office, showroom and storage, at 21434 LA-36. The 

property is zoned Commercial. The Planning and Zoning Commission will determine if the 

proposed commercial use is consistent with uses permitted in the Commercial Zone.  

All interested parties shall have the right and opportunity to appear and be heard on the 

subject.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


